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Please note: this email is meant to enrich and inform your life. If it's not potentially interesting to you or anyone you know, simply ask to be
removed from the list. Peace.

What's Happening at The Pottery?

1) December 2, 2011: Daniels Pottery Open
Studio, Sale & Artists Reception

"Thank you for all your time and energy in my wheel throwing lessons with you
this fall. The breadth and depth of knowledge that you have to offer is beyond
impressive and is only surpassed by the wisdom that you share. It seems to me
that creating pottery is as much a spiritual experience to you as it is a physical
practice. And sharing in this experience with you has been nothing short of
inspiring. I believe that with the technical fundamentals and the Zen approach
that you have instilled in me, that I will continue to improve as an artist and
craftsperson..." ~ Anya Dobrowolski, December 2011

2) Steve is scheduling wheel-thowing classes for
Sunday afternoons, starting January 22. $250 per
person for 6 weeks (parents, grandparents, etc.
may work alongside their child for $125).

If you would like to register, email: stevo@danielsfamilypottery.com

3) December 19, 20, 21: Clay & Canvas Art Camp

4) Leslie's been glazing Steve's pie plate forms and selling them
on http://www.etsy.com/shop/lesliedaniels





http://www.facebook.com/danielsfamilypottery




